
Message from Kent Police Archery Club.

Dear Kent NARPO members,

We would like to introduce ourselves to you –

We are the Kent Police Archery Club, based at the old FHQ complex recreation field next to 
the KPRA Pavilion. We are looking for NARPO members who are either archers already, and 
who would like to join KPAC or are individuals who are new to archery and would like to 
take it up.
We are running 3 Beginners Courses in 2022 as detailed below:-

Saturday 14th May 2022 - 08:00 hrs to 18:00 hrs
Sunday 15th May 2022 - 08:00 hrs to 18:00 hrs
Sunday 12th June 2022 -08:00 hrs to 18:00 hrs

The  cost  of  any  of  these  courses  is  £35.00  a  person  person.
However, for those people who would like to try archery but are not sure yet about joining
a club, we are also holding a "Have-a-Go" day on Saturday 11th June with am  and pm
sessions. The am session is 10:00 hrs until 12:00 and the pm session is 14:00 hrs until
16:00 hrs. These sessions are £10.00 per archer on either the am or pm session.

If there are any Kent Police NARPO  members who would like to take up archery they can
contact  us  on  kentpolicearcheryclub@gmail.com for  further  details  and  a  participation
form. Many thanks

Steve Ridley - Chairman KPAC
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